
If Philip Hammond is looking for ideas
to help young people he could consult
Labour’s manifesto – Cat Smith

Cat
Smith MP, Labour’s Shadow Minister for Voter Engagement and Youth Affairs,
responding to Phillip Hammond’s
comments at a meeting with the 1922 Committee, said:

“The
Tories have failed young people on education, housing and living standards so
it’s no surprise they were rejected so overwhelmingly at the election. 

“If
Philip Hammond is looking for ideas to help young people, he could consult
Labour’s manifesto "For the Many not the Few” for policies to scrap
student fees, restore education maintenance grants, end the discrimination in
the minimum wage and increasing it to £10 an hour for everyone.“

http://www.government-world.com/if-philip-hammond-is-looking-for-ideas-to-help-young-people-he-could-consult-labours-manifesto-cat-smith/
http://www.government-world.com/if-philip-hammond-is-looking-for-ideas-to-help-young-people-he-could-consult-labours-manifesto-cat-smith/
http://www.government-world.com/if-philip-hammond-is-looking-for-ideas-to-help-young-people-he-could-consult-labours-manifesto-cat-smith/

